
THE ONTARIO PHILATELIST

As to the Atuftlgatuation ofthe D. P. A. and the C. P. A.

To tc Trustees of the Domiinion P.!ilatelic A ssociation.
We, the committee appointed by your board to negotiate

with Capt. Ernest F. Wurtele of Quebec, president of the Cana-
dian Philatelie Association, to find out upon what basis a union
of the two Associations rould he consummated, beg to report as
follovs

i. In the matter of duae p, wve find that no sumn undeî' 5oc. per
annum would be considered by the C. P. A., and that their
preference would be $i per annum.

2. The Presidencé of the C. P. A. would require a meeting
of representat;ves of the twvo Associations in January, 1897,
for the purpose of considering all matters not touched on herein,
and for-. the purpose of electing or appointing a new board of
officers for the coming, year.

3. Capt. Wurtele recommends a larger grant to the *official
organ, preferably $50, and not less :than $z,5 per annum.

4. The president of the C. P. A. recommends that a certain
sum of money (the amount to be determined by the state of the
treasury) be paid to the Secretary in consideration of effk-%c:nt
services.

4. Capt. \Vurtele expresses himself as quite in favor of
amalgamation, substantially under the above named conditions,
and your committee therefore begu to report that, under the
foregoing, conditions, they believe a union of the two Associations
can be consummated.

(ALEX. M. MIUIRHEAD, Chairman.
Committee on ama]ganiationIC HARLES BAILEY.

> RAVNIOND S. BAKER.
Nov. 231-d, 1S96.

For the benefit of those members wvho ivere unable to attend
the late convention of the Association, and on that account are
in darkness in regard to the amalgamation question, I pub]ish,
hierebelowv the letter of Capt. Ernest F. XVurtele, whichi was read
and discussed at the convention:

Ç,urJEc. AUGU.ST 20T11, zNgCl.
DEAR SIR: XVith regard to te subject of I>hilately iii Canada, I note fluat your

annual meeting is to take~ place next month. Would it be possible to bave the
subjcct of amalgamation talien into consideration at that time? If so. I would be
thankful if you would submit the lollowing for the purpose of getting matters; under
ivay, and wvith the object of ascertaining the v~jiws of your members:

i. That the Canadian and Dominion Philatelic Assocmations amalgarnate into
one Society in the general interests of Philately in Canada.

2. That, to bring about this resui in a satisfactory manner. both Associations
arrive at the samne conclusions, ard then decide upon some plan of action upon
wvhicil to reorganize.

I would suggest as a proper and just plan that a list be obtained of aIl those


